DECEMBER NEWSLETTER 2017

Scoil Sinead Pelletstown

Best wishes for the New Year!

Happy Christmas and have a happy new year to all
our friends and families from Scoil Sinead Pelletstown.

We are delighted to announce the Christmas Party is
21° of December 12-1.40. There will be party events
and lunch in school. Refreshments will be provided to
adults and children and the children will receive
surprises. Children can dress in Christmas gear from
Thursday and Friday.

School will be closed at 12pm on 22" of December
and reopens 9am on the 8" of Janurary 2018.

Swimming and Cheerleadin

swimming continues in the New

Year on Tuesday and
Cheerleading Monday.

Dear parents

please make sure that all information
held in office regards your child is up to
date.

Tracksuit days are Tuesday and
Thursday.
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The children posted
Christmas greeting cards
to each other and learned
about Friendship and team
work




